Year 3 and Year 4

5 HB lead pencils (quality brand sharpen without breaking)

3 blue and 2 red biros

Set of 12 or 24 coloured pencils OR twistable crayons

Set of 12 textas

Pair of sharp student size scissors

Pencil Sharpener with reservoir for shavings

Rubber/eraser

4 Large Glue Sticks

Plastic or wooden 30cm ruler marked with millimeters (not metal or flexible)
Set of highlighters

Black permanent marker (Sharpie fine point)

1 Plastic pouch or case for newsletters, work & homework books

Homework Book-128 page A4 exercise book covered in your choice of cover and contact (not spiral bound)
A pocket dictionary eg Macquarie / Oxford

Ear phones (ear plug type) — Year 4 only

Painting Shirt

Library Bag and Raincoat

2 boxes of tissues for class use throughout the year

2 Whiteboard markers and eraser

NO WHITE OUT / LIQUID PAPER PLEASE
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Year 5 and Year 6
5 blue biros

5 red biros

Small selection of coloured pens (optional)

5 HB lead pencils

4 highlighter pens

1packet of textas

2 Fine point, black permanent marker (Sharpie)
1set of 24 coloured pencils OR twistable crayons
Plastic or wooden 30cm ruler marked with millimeters (not metal or flexible)
1pencil sharpener with reservoir

2soft white erasers

4 glue sticks a brand name is best e.g. Bostik

1 pair of sharp scissors

Library Bag and Raincoat

1pencil case for other stationery

1pocket dictionary (Oxford or Macquarie)
2boxes of tissues

1 A4 exercise Book-128 pages for homework
A5 spiral note pad

Student diary

paint smock

headphones (ear plug type) earphones

USB stick 4gb

No WHITE OUT / LIQUID PAPER PLEASE
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NORMANHURST WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL

DARTFORD ROAD THORNLEIGH. NSW 2120
Phone: 9484 4252 or 9484 7359. Facsimile: 9484 7354
Email: normanhurw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: www.normanhurw-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Principal: Mr Greg McLaren

December 2018

2019 Primary Stationery Requirements

Dear Parents,

To assist with the purchasing of stationery requirements for 2019, attached is a generic list of
requirements for each of the primary grades.

Teachers may request additional items next year, specific to their class routine.
Have a wonderful Christmas and holiday.
Regards,

Mrs T Boustany Miss J Sharpe Mr P McSweeney
Assistant Principal Assistant Principal R/Principal
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